For students entering grade:

2

Teacher assigning summer reading: Mrs. Jada Edmondson and Sister Grace Mary Contact information: edmondsoni@overbrook.edu

srgmary@overbrook.edu

Work to be completed by: First day of school August 15, 2019

Assignment #1: Read Miss Nelson is Missing, by Harry Allard

Pretend you are a student in Miss Nelson's class. **Write a letter** to Miss Nelson asking her to come back to the class. Be sure to apologize and list the good behaviors you will have in the future. Your letter should be at least five sentences and written neatly in a letter format. Students will receive a quiz grade for the letter based on completion of the requirements.

Assignment #2: Rising Second Graders are required to read a total of 600 minutes for their summer reading assignment. This averages into 60 minutes per week during the 10 weeks of summer vacation. Please record the title of the book and how many minutes you read for each entry. We ask that the completed log be signed at the top by the parent and returned the first day of school. Students will receive a 100% quiz grade for turning in a completed log on the first day of school. At least one of the books you read should be a **short chapter book.** For suggested books, see below.

Suggested Books:

Mary Pope Osborne / Magic Tree House series

Sara Pennypacker / Clementine series

Patricia Polacco

Betty MacDonald / Mrs. Piggle Wiggle series

Kate DiCamillo / Mercy Watson series

Annie Barrows / Ivy + Bean series

Cynthia Rylant / Henry & Mudge series

Laura Ingalls Wilder / Little House series

David Adler / Cam Jansen series

Gertrude Chandler Warner / Boxcar Children series

E.B. White (just NOT *Charlotte's Web*)

Jeff Brown / Flat Stanley books

Deborah or James Howe / Bunnicula series

Doreen Cronin

Jane O'Connor / Fancy Nancy books

Jan Brett

Nancy Krulik / Katie Kazoo series

Geronimo Stilton

Ellen Miles / Puppy Place series

Ron Roy / A to Z Mysteries

Jon Scieszka

Matt Christopher (sports chapter book series)

Accelerated Reader: students may choose, but are not required, to take an Accelerated Reader test on their summer reading books upon returning to school in August.